
 

 

 Thanks for the oppor-

tunity to buy 12 sets of the 

equipment pictured here for 

twelve new flying-fox  

carers.  

 All grant funds have 

been spent, plus more, and 

the equipment will be put to 

good use in another couple 

of months, so thanks to NWC 

our group will be ready to 

take in flying-foxes from oth-

er groups this season and 

hopefully for years to come. 

Jacquie Maisey  
September 2020 


